HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Inspire Achieve Celebrate

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

23rd October 2019

SCIENCE POSTER COMPETITION

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be running a science poster competition at school based around 'Saving the Planet'. The competition will be split into the two key stages, (EYFS will be part of KS1) and entries will be judged by the school council on Tuesday 19th of November. The winner and runner up from each key stage will be announced in assembly on Wednesday 20th and they will receive a small prize. A selection of entries will be placed on the science display board in corridor. Class rewards will be given out too!

The competition is completely free! We would really like you to encourage your child to get involved and look at how science can help save our planet and promote positive attitudes.

Entries for the competition need to be returned to the school office by **FRIDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2018**

Below are suggested ideas to help you create your poster but be **CREATIVE** your own ideas are encouraged!

PART ONE

Research your poster! Look at some of the issues below to help you: Pollution, Global warming, Plastics, Recycling, The seas, Rainforests

PART TWO

Make your poster! Once you've done your research, it's time to get creative!

Your poster must be:

2D (flat) – On A4 or A3 paper (This can be supplied by school if needed) You can use pop up pictures, pull out tabs or use materials such as paint, drawing pencils, and crayons.

Computer generated posters are allowed too!

I'm really looking forward to seeing your fantastic posters!

Mr Mackinnon









